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University of Minnesota Morris
Student Affairs Committee Minutes 9/21/2021 -Via Zoom

Present: Viktor Berberi, Matt Hoekstra, Y. Andrew Hao, Bryan Nell, Henry Hubred, Delaney
Anderson, Daleney Teske, Claudia Iron Hawk, David Israels-Swenson
Absent: Sandy Olson-Loy

In these minutes: Review of Creation and Classification of Student Organizations on the Morris
Campus document

Meeting was called to order at 11:40am and the minutes from 9/7/21 were reviewed. Bryan Nell
made a motion to approve the minutes, Hendy Hubred seconded the motion and all members
approved.

Viktor Berberi reviewed the Creation and Classification of Student Organizations on the Morris
Campus document and provided opportunities for members to ask questions and review. The
committee agreed to send the document to MCSA for review before sending it to Campus
Assembly for approval.

Viktor presented the Strategic Visioning and Planning website
https://morris.umn.edu/about/organizational-structure-and-campus-governance/ch
ancellor/initiatives/strategic-visioning-and

and discussed how this committee may align agenda ideas with the SVP. Committee will also

look to Acting Chancellor Erickson and Vice Chancellor Sandy Olson Loy for additional

feedback.

David Israels-Swenson shared that there are approximately 40 student organizations that may
be deactivated in the next few weeks due to inactivity, failure to respond to Student Activities
correspondence, and failure to provide necessary information to remain a student organization.

David Israels-Swenson responded that many of these organizations may have faltered during
COVID when in person activities were unable to occur. Any groups that are deactivated can be
easily reactivated if students are interested in continuing the group. Also mentioned was that any
funds remaining with an organization after 3 years of inactivity will be returned and
redistributed.

Meeting was adjourned at 12:09pm
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All meetings will be on Zoom during the Community Hour on Tuesdays at 11:40 a.m. to 12:40
p.m.
October 5, 2021

November 9, 2021
November 23, 2021
December 7, 2021
January 25, 2022
February 8, 2022
February 22, 2022
March &, 2022
March 22, 2022
April 19, 2022
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